
 
UNIDENTIFIED WATERCRAFT ON SITE 
 
 As occasionally happens, we again have a small 
number of watercraft, specifically canoes, kayaks, 
windsurfers, and paddleboards, which do not have stickers 
attached and for which we can not identify the owners.  
(note---there are three that have 2019 stickers that 
do not have id numbers on them.  It is the id 
number that identifies the owner.)  These are located 
in the rack area of the site.  Some are in poor condition.  
If you own one of these, please confirm your ownership 
by contacting GRSA Staff at info@grsa.org or by calling 
804-523-2900.  This will allow decisions to be made as to 
what should be done with these unidentified craft. 
 
 Your assistance in this is greatly appreciated so that 
we can continue to maintain our site. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Board of Directors 
Greater Richmond Sailing Association 

 
 

Photos of some of the watercraft in question 
follow 

mailto:info@grsa.org


 

 

 



 

 

 


